
CONNECTING THE DOTS FOUNDATION, INC.
PRESENTS

“THE TREEHOUSE PROJECT” AT CAMP PIONEER

Connecting the Dots Foundation, Inc. has a vision for the Children who visit Camp 
Pioneer, “The Tree House Project”. The tree house is designed to be employed as a 
facility that gives the camp another tool to attract and install good roots in the youth 
of our communities, as it has for 75 years. It will include a living area, a meeting area, 
and a large observation deck.

Camp Pioneer is surrounded by some of the most beautiful arrangements of nature 
ever created in this area. Majestic trees and a nice body of water help create this 
beauty. It is located at 119 Camp Pioneer Rd., Pearl, MS. Ron Bingham is the Executive 
Director of this camp.

This project is fully underway. We need support. This project requires construction 
volunteers and material providers. Refer to the contact information listed below.

Dr. Marilyn Johnson-Luckett, Founder
Connecting the Dots Foundation, Inc.

queenmarlana2003@yahoo.com
601-813-5045


